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This week in Nursery the children have enjoyed 
exploring ice in the sensory trays.   

They worked hard to  break and melt to ice to find the 
animals hiding in the middle!  

This week in Reception the children have explored odd 
and even numbers. They did an amazing job at 
counting the socks carefully, writing the number 
correctly and finding out if the quantity was odd or 
even.  

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

As part of our Commotion in the Ocean topic Year 1 
completed a Recycled Art Project this week. 

We turned the plastic rubbish into amazing sea 
creatures! We had great fun. 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

We are delighted to announce that we have received Jigsaw 
Flagship Status. We have been recognised for successfully 
implementing and teaching the Jigsaw PSHE programme of work. 
The Jigsaw programme is underpinned by the mindfulness 
approach.  We have seen first-hand just what an impact 
mindfulness has had on the children’s Mental Health, equipping 
them with the skills to use the strategies taught, in order to calm 
their minds and relax their bodies, focusing on that present 
moment.  This allows them to be ready and focused for learning. 
As a school we wholeheartedly believe in the importance of 
developing emotional literacy, social skills and spiritual 
development in every child. Through 
the adoption of Jigsaw PSHE as a 
whole school approach we are able to 
connect the pieces of personal, social 
and health education in line with our 
school values and ethos.  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that 
we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in place. All 
staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler 
and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week we have been learning to consider 
how much power to apply when aiming at a target. We 
also discovered that you need to change the power 
when throwing depending on the object.  


